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From: james tayler [jtayler@bigpond.net.au]
Sent: Saturday, 1 August 2009 5:46 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: wright

To the AEC, 

 

RE: 

 

WRIGHT 
 

We notice that the new electorate of WRIGHT  takes in some gold coast suburbs. 

 

The demographics of the Gold Coast and Beaudesert are totally different and separated by the great dividing range. 

I consider that whoever  wins WRIGHT at the next federal election will not be able to represent the people 

adequately, because of totally different interests within the electoral boundary.. 

Of particular interest to me, is the suburb of WORONGARY but MUDGEERABA and TALLAI would be the same. 

These are Gold Coast suburbs with little or no rural interests. 

 

I invite the AEC  to reconsider the boundaries to WRIGHT. 

 

Cheers.....james Tayler 

07 55 303948 

#171 San Fernando Drive Worongary 


